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Candia Henry W. Moore School 

 Dear Families,
We’re  thrilled to welcome you to our PTO community. Your involvement makes a

significant impact on our school, and together, we can achieve great things. We look
forward to collaborating with you on exciting initiatives that benefit our students and

foster a sense of unity.

$$ CASH CALENDAR $$
 Sales during Month of November 

and Drawings during month of December
.

** BOOK FAIR **
November 1st to 7th  

 ** PICTURE RE-TAKE DAY **
November 2nd

 ** PARENT - TEACH CONFERENCES **
November 6th  

 Join our social media channels to stay
updated on news, events, and  activities:

 - PTO Facebook: [QR code below]
 - Email: [candiapto@gmail.com]

- website : [coming soon]

- HOLIDAY PARTY -
December 8th 

- Holiday Shop -
 December 6th to 8th

More details to come!!!! 

( ) 


